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Courses, Workshops, and Webinars

As part of ATAP’s mission to serve Alabamian public works agencies, an array of workshops and 
webinars are available to provide training and technical assistance to any agency who requires it. 
Recent workshops include an asphalt pavement construction workshop in Birmingham and Mobile, and a 
Fundamentals of Road Safety workshop in Mobile, Montgomery, Birmingham and Huntsville. 

In addition to these workshops and webinars, ATAP also provides private training through on-
demand classes, creating courses to satisfy gaps in training or to update processes as proposed or 
requested by state and local agencies. In Shelby County, ATAP hosted a private Temporary Traffic 
Control Workshop in late June that refreshed temporary traffic control plans and processes. This 
workshop aimed to strengthen knowledge bases and raise awareness of such concepts as work zone 
safety, flagging procedures, safety apparel, temporary traffic control elements, and typical 
applications found within the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD), using a variety of 
materials including slideshows, worksheets, clicker questions, videos, hands-on tabletop models, and 
field exercises. Waterworks, emergency management, and public works personnel joined together in 
this seminar to better serve the public when they are needed. 

If this or a similar professional development opportunity could be beneficial to you or your agency, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to Hollis Marshall through email at hcm0055@auburn.edu or by phone 
at 334-844-5782!

Funding Opportunities and Grant 
Writing

With the assistance of the Alabama Department of 
Transportation Local Transportation Bureau and 

Alabama’s LTAP within Auburn University, ATAP 
provides a guide for state and federal programs that 

provide transportation project funding.

In addition, on November 15, 2021, President Biden 
signed the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act 

(IIJA) (Public Law 117-58) into law. This “Bipartisan 
Infrastructure Law” (BIL) is the largest long-term 
investment in our infrastructure and economy in 
our Nation’s history. It provides $550 billion over 

fiscal years 2022 through 2026 in new Federal 
investment in infrastructure, including roads, 
bridges, mass transit, non-motorized systems, 

resilience, and broadband. Read about fact sheets, 
regulations, and more. 

ATAP plans to organize a series of webinars to 
disseminate information that will empower and assist 

local engineers and key stakeholders to access and 
competitively apply for the appropriate BIL funding 
opportunities. Stay tuned for updates on this series!

August 15, 2024, 2:00-3:00 ET

Alabama LTAP director Dr. Larry Rilett will 
be speaking at the Innovation Exchange on 
out-of-the-box solutions, along with the 
directors of the Nevada and Rhode Island 
LTAPs! Learn more here, and register here!

Save the Date!

Sept 16-17

Sept 19-20 

Upcoming Workshop Dates & 
Locations 

10 Hour OSHA Training

Mobile, AL 

Birmingham, AL 

hcm0055@auburn.edu
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.congress.gov%2F117%2Fbills%2Fhr3684%2FBILLS-117hr3684enr.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cseg0092%40auburn.edu%7C1e7205820e804362a2f008dc8af1440f%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C638538016082621444%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=95XsME1r1UA%2FJdKhQ%2Bljp9g%2FDs7CAdkY0HlYY6YGY1Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fhwa.dot.gov%2Fbipartisan-infrastructure-law%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cseg0092%40auburn.edu%7C1e7205820e804362a2f008dc8af1440f%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C638538016082634548%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3Ji5Em6MiQ6nVDrdx6aGm4n87goR1AEM64G0dbFdAtQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eng.auburn.edu/atap/funding-guide
https://eng.auburn.edu/atap/workshops-webinars/#workshops


Build a Better Mousetrap

Every year for over a decade, the Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA) has held the 
Build a Better Mousetrap national recognition 
program. The program celebrates innovative 
solutions for any kind of planning or 
procedural problem that challenges local or 
tribal work. These solutions include the 
development of task-specific tools to new 
processes that increase safety, reduce cost, 
and improve efficiency. The FHWA’s goal is to 
share and memorialize this creativity on any 
scale as these ideas change the way work is 
performed! Any sort of innovation is 
welcomed and encouraged that fits into one of 
four categories: an innovative project, a 
SMART transformation, a bold step, or a 
pioneering tool. 

Solutions will be considered against a variety 
of criteria, including overall impact, 
community or agency benefit, originality, 
applicability to others, cost effectiveness, time 
savings, and the quality of the submitted 
application, in order to determine which 
submissions will be selected as Honorees and 
announced at the annual National Local and 
Tribal Technical Assistance Program 
(NLTAPA) Conference. To participate, local or 
tribal agencies must submit their solutions to 
their nearest LTAP. Applications for 2024 are 
closed, so begin thinking about what kinds of 
innovations could be done moving into 2025! 
See more information or read about the 2024 
winners here.

Upcoming Conferences

This fiscal year, ATAP will be organizing in two 
conferences. The 2024 Alabama Road Safety 

Conference has just opened registration for their 
11th annual seminar, to be held October 15-17. 

Every year, the location of the conference 
switches between the north and the south of the 

state, and this year, the conference will be held at 
The Lodge at Gulf State Park in Gulf Shores, 
AL! The conference will showcase information 
about programs and techniques that can help 

agencies strengthen their planning, design, and 
operations processes to improve the safety 

performance of their systems. This conference 
partners with the Alabama Department of 

Transportation and is still looking for sponsors 
and exhibitors. Receptions have been held on the 

beach in years past, and as The Lodge is part of 
the Hilton Hotels & Resorts family, amenities 

such as an on-site restaurant, direct beach access, 
and being positioned adjacent to the Gulf State 

Pier are provided! 28 miles of trails and a 
freshwater fishing lake sprawl through Gulf State 

Park. Register soon to secure a spot at the 2024 
Alabama Road Safety Conference!

The second conference of this fiscal year, the 
68th Annual Alabama Transportation 

Conference, is scheduled to be held February 11 
and 12, 2025, in Birmingham, AL! More 

information on this conference will be available 
at a closer date. 

https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/clas/babm/babm_winners.aspx
https://eng.auburn.edu/atap/conferences/events/2023octroadsafetyconf.html
Cameron Farr
Cross-Out



Stay Connected!

Email us at atap@auburn.edu

Subscribe to our Youtube 
channel by searching 
Alabama LTAP

Visit our website at 
eng.auburn.edu/atap
or our LinkedIn page

Like us on Facebook 
@AlabamaLTAP

Alabama's LTAP Center 

1301 Shelby Center 
Auburn University, AL 36849 

(800) 446-0382

Auburn University has had 
the privilege of housing the 
Local Transportation 
Assistance Program (LTAP) 
since its inception in 1983.  

Staff Spotlight! Hollis Marshall

Hollis Marshall, a native of Montgomery, AL, has resided in 
Auburn for the past thirteen years. As the Program Manager for 
Alabama’s LTAP Center since January 2023, Hollis is responsible 
for overseeing all events hosted by the center. This includes 
venue contract negotiation, marketing or promoting all LTAP 
events, coordinating speaker selection and venue locations, and 
planning workshops and professional development opportunities 
both in-person and virtually. 

Prior to this role, Hollis served as the Executive Director for a 
non-profit healthcare association for twelve years, where she 
honed her skills in corporate event planning for educational 
programs. She holds a BS in Human Environmental Sciences from 
the University of Alabama, and is married to Will Marshall; 
together, they have three children. In her spare time, Hollis 
enjoys going to the beach, supporting her children's activities in 
cheerleading and baseball, and reading.

Let us know what you're thinking! Follow this 
link or QR code to tell us your feedback, suggestions, 
questions, or concerns. We would love to hear from you!

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIoUUB9J5Z7wEl2obzyKuZg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIoUUB9J5Z7wEl2obzyKuZg
mailto:atap@auburn.edu
https://eng.auburn.edu/atap/
https://www.facebook.com/AlabamaLTAP
https://www.facebook.com/AlabamaLTAP
atap@auburn.edu
https://eng.auburn.edu/atap/index.html
https://www.linkedin.com/company/alabama-transportation-assistance-program-atap
https://auburn.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1GNI1o11EWzTRfU



